This week's volunteers: Mar 3<sup>rd</sup>

Greeters: Leila Pettigrew and Betty Irving

Lay Reader: Beth Workman

Fellowship Time: Sandy Allan & Young Eun

**Elevator Operator:** Leo Wehrstedt

Offering Counting: Kathleen & Richard Noy Offering Collection: Fred & Donna Johnson

Next week's volunteers: Mar 10th

Greeters: Leila Pettigrew and Betty Irving

Lay Reader: Richard Noy

Fellowship Time: Annual Meeting Elevator Operator: Doug Brown

Offering Counting: Beth Ann Burn, Ruth George & Beth

Workman

Offering Collection: Beth Workman &

Please support the More Than Mission group today. HOT DOG & cupcake for \$5. (Postponed from last week) Proceeds to Life water Canada

The annual report for 2018 is available. As we have printed a limited number, please take only **ONE copy and bring** your copy with you to the Annual Meeting on March 10<sup>th</sup> following the Sunday Service.

Our church is past due for a new roof! The cost is above our regular donations. You can help us by putting to good use your old gold items to help raise funds for the roof. Even small items can make a big difference. Items are expertly valued with tax receipts provided. Contact Lorne Clifford 629 2631 or Fred Johnson 577 8190



Mar. 5<sup>th</sup> MTM meeting 1:00 pm

Mar. 7<sup>th</sup> Bible Study 10:00 am
Choir Practice 7:00 pm

Mar. 8<sup>th</sup> Crafts & Conversation 1:00 pm

Mar. 10<sup>th</sup> Sunday Worship 11:00 am 1st Sunday in Lent

Annual Meeting after service

Daylight Saving Time Begins March 10<sup>th</sup> SPRING AHEAD

Thunder Bay Centre of the RCCO (Royal Canadian College of Organists) has planned an Evensong Service to be held at St. Paul's Anglican Church on Sunday, March 10 at 5 p.m.

We are inviting choristers and congregations to join us for this service. If you would like to sing the service with the choir, please attend the following Sunday afternoon rehearsals -- 3:00 p.m. on February 24, March 3, and March 10 at St. Paul's Anglican!

"We are holding a spring bulb fundraiser to help raise money for our roof replacement. Our partner is Veseys Bulbs. They have excellent products and we receive 50% of the profit. We hope to raise \$1000.00 for the roof. Please take the catalogue and order form to work, to neighbours and anyone else you can think of. Our aim is to have the fundraising come from outside the church family. The deadline for orders is Sun. Mar. 24th. For more info. contact Janet @ 939-1620."

